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Dear Nursery parents        1st July 2021 

 

I am writing to let you know that on Friday this week we will sadly be saying 

goodbye to our Nursery manager Miss Stone who will be going on maternity 

leave. Miss Stone has decided not to return to work after she has her baby.  

 

I am sure you will want to join us in thanking her for all her hard work at 

Whitemoor and to wish her and her family well for the future.  

 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Mrs Rundle  

Head of School. 
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